
Looking to our Future
Please Come to a Strategic Vision Gathering
Sunday, October 4, 9:30 a.m.

Please join us this Sunday, October 4, at 9:30 a.m. at the synagogue as we begin to think through our vision for the
congregations future.

Every voice counts in planning for our community; we extend a special invitation to our interfaith families. Please
contribute your energy and your vision for our future. This gathering will be a first step in looking at where weve been,
where we are now, and where we want to go.

Now is your opportunity to be heard. We need your input, thoughts, and suggestions. We hope youll join us for a cup of
coffee and a bagel as we set off on this journey together.

See you Sunday!

The Adas Yoshuron Strategic Visioning Committee:
Larry Singer, Barbara Fishman, Ed Mavragis Joel Fishman, and Denise Singer

-- 
Liz Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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